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I am writing on behalf of Louisville consumers of Louisville Gas and Electric (LG&E). You are currently 
cons idering a substantial change to Louisville customers in case number 2018-00005. As you know, this 
case for the Advanced Metering System has a tota l charge that will exceed $350 million when return on 
inve tment is added in, and mo t of that will be in the LG&E service area. 

I am asking that the KPSC hold a public hearing in Louisville for customers to talk about the proposed 
Advanced Metering System costs and benefits. People in Lou isv ille deserve the opportunity to hear from 
you directly and to be given a chance to respond to your proposal. 

MC/hm 

Yours tru ly, 

McKenzie Cantrell 
State Representative 
38111 Legis lative District 




